Office of Hon Judith Collins

Minister of Justice

Minister Responsible for the Law Commission
Minister for ACC

Minister for Ethnic Affairs

3 March 2014

Mr John Creser
Fyi-request-1501-27f29bac@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Creser

On behalf of Hon Judith Collins, Minister of Justice, | acknowledge receipt
of your request for information on 03 March 2014 in the Minister's office.
Your request was for the following:

“Why the Ministry of Justice advised the New Zealand Police that they held no
CCTV footage from an alleged assauilt on Clare Milton O'Brien at the Court of
Appeal around 5.15pm on 24/09/2013.

The identity of all the Ministry of Justice employees who reviewed the footage
on 27/09/2013

That the Ministry of Justice advise whether or not this footage has been
"expired or defeted" from their records.”

I believe that if this information is available, it would be held by the Ministry
of Justice. Therefore under Section 14(b)(i) of the Official Information Act
1982, | am transferring your request to the Ministry of Justice for response.
| trust that you will receive a response from the Ministry in due course.

Kind regards

Ashleigh Muir
Office of Hon Judith Collins

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone 64 4 817 6806. Facsimile 64 4 817 6506



